
Rhonda-

The Development Authority voted to recommend the reappointments of homas Carter of Loganville and Bettye Ray of 
Social Circle to the Development Authority. Their terms are expired and will continue to serve until approved by the 
Board of Commissioners. These are four year terms. Would you please add this to the next agenda for the Board of 
Commissioners meeting. 

Thank you, 

Shane Short 
Executive Director 
132 E. Spring St. 
Monroe, GA 30656 
770-267-1069 
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